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It is way past time for the legislature to stop kicking the can down the road with 

regard to climate.  I am 70 years old and have watched Oregon's climate change 

significantly, especially during the past decade.  Do not foist this problem on young 

people one day longer.  Yes, the executive order requires real change and change 

can be difficult but it will not be half as difficult as delaying.  I strongly oppose this bill.   


